
 
On the 24

th
 of April Loders School went orienteering in Leeson 

House grounds. We had to use a torch so we could see in the 

dark! Then we all set off and started to find the orienteering 

markers. It was easy for some and hard for most people but 

every one found it fun.                                                             

         After half an hour Mr Kite called us in for supper and then 

we had our results. Thai and Edward came first and Jack and 

Frankie came second and Tom and Kai came third  and Ella, 

Lauren and Daisy came fourth and India and Rosie came fifth!    

We really enjoyed it.               

                              

                                Ella and Lauren      

 

 
 


